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Introduction: 
 
Dear members, issue eighteen has arrived. This issue has contributions from 
Martyn and Lynne. Martyn has shared some of his Fiji airmail covers, I have 
separated this display into two halves to reduce the file size so there will be 
second half with a further 8 pages in the next issue to enjoy, and Lynne shows 
us some of his recent cover purchases relating to the QE2 cruise liner including 
a launch cover before Queen Elizabeth II “christened and named” the ship and 
it was then known by its Cunard name of “Q4”! 
 
I know you are all keen to hear news of when the meetings can start again, 
however, the civic centre is still a long way off from being able to safely let us 
in. Many council employees are still on furlough themselves and realistically I 
do not think we will be able to hold meetings this year and probably not until 
the Spring next year in 2021. We can hope for an earlier resumption but I think 
we should prepare for a longer wait. The committee, however, has suggested 
we organise an afternoon tea for all members, paid for by the club, to enable 
us to get together, socially distanced of course. This event would be chance for 
all members to catch up and share our lockdown stories and to tell everyone 
what new philatelic treasures we have found! More details will follow once 
members respond positively with their interest. Any other suggestions to 
enable us to interact further please let me know. 
 
Do not forget if you have any stamp related news or interests to share please 
pass it on so that I can share it with the wider membership. We can also use 
our website for useful links and articles.  
 
https://newportgwentphilatelic.weebly.com/ 
 
It would be amazing if we could get to 20+ newsletters before the new society 
season starts but this will all depend on you. Please send in any contributions 
you can to make this milestone happen. 

 
 

 

https://newportgwentphilatelic.weebly.com/


A display of Fiji Airmail Covers by Martyn: 
 

 



 













 
  



Last Item Bought: (Lynne) 
Some new QE2 covers bought by Lynne with an interesting launch cover for 
Q4, Cunard pre-christening name before Queen Elizabeth christened her! 
 

 



Final Notes: 
 
Dear members, please take care and keep safe and well. A big thank you to 
Martyn and Lynne for contributing to this issue.  
 
Please remember to send in a picture of your “last item bought” as many 
members comment how this is a simple but interesting topic and it is an easy 
way to share and make a contribution to a newsletter. If you have bought two 
or more items and cannot decide which to send, send in pictures of them all! 
  
Any mistakes and errors are all down to me, so as before, my genuine 
apologies for every one of them! If anyone is receiving the newsletter in error 
or no longer wishes to receive it please let me know and I will remove you 
from the circulation list. 
 
Until next time. 
Les Ashton-Smith 
 
P.S. 
 
I purchased an interesting item recently to add to my Leonardo collection, a 
likely Cinderella issue, but a stamp made from wood of a Lost Leonardo 
painting which was “issued” by Guinea-Bissau last year. 
 

 


